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               July 14, 2022 
 

EOIR to Hold National Stakeholder Meeting 
Regarding Records Requests 

 
SUMMARY: The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites interested parties to 
attend a national stakeholder meeting regarding the Request for Record of Proceeding (ROP) 
process and the process for requesting records from EOIR through the Freedom of Information 
Act. During the stakeholder meeting, agency senior leadership will discuss both processes and be 
available to answer questions from stakeholders.  

As announced in March, EOIR introduced a new means for respondents and representatives of 
record to request a copy of an ROP. Information regarding the new Request for ROP process can 
be found on EOIR’s website. For cases in ECAS, the fastest way for practitioners to access their 
clients’ ROPs is through that system.  
 
DATE:  July 26  
 
TIME:   Noon – 1 p.m. Eastern Time  
 
LOCATION:   Live via GoToWebinar 
 
RSVP to EngageWithEOIR@usdoj.gov by Noon EDT on July 25, 2022, with the name(s) of the 
attendee(s), any relevant organization, and a valid email address. EOIR will send webinar 
information and an agenda to those who RSVP. Attendance for this program will be limited to 
the first 500 participants to register.  
 
All media inquiries should be directed to the Communications and Legislative Affairs Division 
at pao.eoir@usdoj.gov.   
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